NOTIFICATION

As per the Employment News publication dt. 16™ to 22" September,
2023 and NEPA Advertisement No. NEPA/Estt/377/DR/2023/Vol-1/8031-
34, dt. 04/09/2023 regarding Direct Recruitment Rally for various posts
scheduled to be held on 18/12/2023, the candidates were directed to bring 2
passport size photographs. It 1s notiﬁed for general information that

candidates participating in the Direct Recruitment Rally are now required to
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bring 3 passport size photographs.

Copy to : IT Section for uploading in Web Site.



